
 
 
September board of management meeting minutes 2024 
 

●​ Philip and Guy were welcomed to their first BOM meeting. 
●​ No child protection or bullying incidents were reported by the Principal 
●​ It was noted that four new classrooms have been added to the school. 
●​ Anti-bullying policy updated and ratified. 
●​ Working together document ratified. 
●​ Open evening to take place on the 3rd of October. 


	 

